
From:                                             Dave Fruchtman <dave@fruchtmaneng.com>
Sent:                                               Wednesday, May 3, 2023 10:35 AM
To:                                                  Romo,  Sammy; admin@fruchtmaneng.com
Cc:                                                   Demitri, Yanni; Gaspar, Mate; b.ladua@sure-site.com; Spies,  Beatriz
Subject:                                         Re: Small Cell Approval Le�er - 11317 Washington Place
 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the organiza�on. Do not click links or open a�achments unless you
confirm the content is safe.

Hi Sammy,

I am very disappointed that you approved the site, despite my concerns about the safety. Yes. I would like to appeal. Is
this adequate no�ce? If not, please let me know the procedure and I will address.

David J. Fruchtman P.E., CEM, Cer�fied Mechanical Inspector, Cer�fied Plumbing Inspector
 FRUCHTMAN AND ASSOCIATES,

 CONSULTING MECHANICAL ENGINEERS
 11315 Washington Place

 Los Angeles, CA 90066
 P. 310-915-6110 X27

 www.fruchtmaneng.com
 dave@fruchtmaneng.com

On 5/3/2023 10:30 AM, Romo, Sammy wrote:

Hi Dave.  You requested to be no�fied of the approval of the applica�on for a small cell site at 11317
Washington Place.  I am wri�ng to inform you that I just now approved this small cell applica�on.  A�ached
is the approval le�er.  If you choose to do so, you have 2 business days to appeal the approval which would
need to be taken before the City Council.
 
Please keep in mind that approvals of small cell sites are precluded by the Federal Communica�on
Commission. As long as the applica�ons are in compliance with City guidelines and the FCC, we are required
to approve them.  Thank you.
 
 
Sammy Romo, P.E.
 
Senior Civil Engineer, City of Culver City, Dept. of Public Works/Engineering
Office: 310-253-5619; Cell Phone: 310-487-0211; Email: Sammy.romo@culvercity.org
City Hall Address: 9770 Culver Boulevard, Culver City, CA 90232

 

 

The City of Culver City keeps a copy of all E-mails sent and received for a minimum of 2 years. All retained E-mails will
be treated as a Public Record per the California Public Records Act, and may be subject to disclosure pursuant to the

terms, and subject to the exemptions, of that Act.
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